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Thoughts 

Happy New Year, I hope. I say “I hope” because we do not 

know what 2024 will bring. With all the upheaval and unrest 

in the world, the disunity in our country, with the crime rate 

soaring and discontentment abounding, I wonder what 2024 

has in store for us. With these types of questions things kind 

of look bleak. 

 

However, there is some very good news. God is still in con-

trol. He has not forsaken us, nor has He left us. God is still 

God, and nothing will change that. He is our God, and what 

we should be doing is, “Trusting Him with all our hearts, and 

not leaning to our own understanding. We should be ac-

knowledging Him as God, knowing He will direct our 

paths.” (Proverbs 3: 5 – 6). 

 

With that knowledge, and with our obedience to His Word, 

we really do not have to fret about what 2024 has in store 

for us. Just keep Trusting Him and keep Living for Him, and 

the outcome will be just fine. 

 

So, Happy New Year. May Almighty God Bless you richly in 

2024. 

Serving Him Together, 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Association 

Mission Strategist  

 revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

   Marty’s Minutes  

 

 

 

 

Dear SBA Family, 

It has been a great semester. Daphne and the BCM  

student leadership have been very busy with Bible  

studies, luncheons, and numerous outreach events on 

campus. We want to again say THANKS to all our 

churches and volunteers who bring our lunches and help 

serve on Wednesday’s. Without you, we would not be 

as effective sharing the Gospel with students, faculty, and 

staff at the GSU/Armstrong campus. As we’re already 

planning for next semester, please pray for wisdom,  

Resources, and favor with the university as we seek to 

reach our campus for Christ.  

Merry Christmas and Blessed New Year!  

Blessings, 

Marty Youngblood, 

Southeast Regional Catalyst 

Pastor Wellness 

c:678-925-7677 

Georgia Baptist Mission Board 

4295 Brogdon Exchange 

Suwanee, GA   30024-3980 

Assembly News     
  

 

 
 

 

What a wonderful year we've had. This year we basically 

doubled our reservations from last year. The Assembly has 

come so far and changed so much! As I close this year out, 

I look back on a fruitful year with many lives changed and 

saved, but more than that,  I look forward to next year in 

hopes that even more will come to know our Lord 

through this ministry. As we move into next year, we are 

already getting busy for the first few months, so please do 

not put off your reservations until the last minute.  

Thanks 

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570 

www.SBAssembly.org 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS  

&  

HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL! 

 

 

 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Center 

  

             

                              

December 2023 

 

Christmas Care Packages 

Thank you to all who helped with this project. We were able 

to provide care packages for clients who receive services 

through the clothes closet ministry. In addition to giving a 

gift, we were able to share God’s love with our clients and 

show them the true meaning of Christmas. 

Info for January 2024 

Thank you to everyone who collected items for the children’s 

Christmas stockings. We look forward to sharing information 

on the children’s Christmas party and stocking distribution in 

the January newsletter. Thank you to all who participated in 

this project. 

Thank you to everyone who has supported God’s work at 

the Baptist Center through prayer, donations, and financial 

contributions. We are grateful for the opportunities God pro-

vided in 2023 and look forward to following His plan in 

2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, Stephanie 

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org 

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

Like us on             to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

 

Rev. Darrin Thomas 1/17 

Mrs. Jennifer Sanders 1/18 

Rev. Ovidio Cabrera 1/25 

  

  

  

  

  

 

Please let us know if your church 

has an upcoming event, an-

nouncement or job opening that 

you would like for us to post on 

our website! 

http://www.sbassembly.org/


 

Ministers Meetings  

Mondays at 11:00 am   

 

 

January  8 

Lunch: Wangs ll  7601 Waters Ave  

 

January 22 

Lunch: Carey Hilliard’s 3316 Skidaway Road   

 

January 29 

Lunch:  Breakfast Place  2130 E. Victory Dr 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary                                         Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer                                     
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
2024 

 

January 1st & 2nd 2024 Offices Closed 

January 8, 22, 29, 2024 Minister’s Meeting 11 am 

January 15, 2024 Closed for Martin Luther King Jr. 

Parade Downtown 

January 22, 2024 Baptist Center Trustees Meeting 

at 1:30 pm 

January 29, 2024 Admin Team Meeting 9:30 am 

 

February 1, 2024 Center Volunteer Meeting  

10:00 am 

February 5, 12, 19, 26, 2024 Minister Meetings at 

11:am 

February 15, 2024 WMU Banquet 6:30 pm at  

Immanuel Baptist Church 

February 18, 2024 Focus on WMU Sunday 

February 19, 2024 President’s Day 

  We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will 
give you a “friend invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your 
church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures 
of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.       

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 

Page 4 Page 1 

All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

